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  Pakistani Grooming Gangs in the United Kingdom of Great 
Britain and Northern Ireland 

Pakistan origin men operating grooming gangs targeting white girls is finally acknowledged 

event by the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland government. Most 

abusers of the 1,400 girls therefore came from Pakistani background. 

In Rotherham, the Casey Report also found that the majority of abusers were of Pakistani 

ethnicity and the majority of victims were white. This was “a matter of fact”. Rotherham 

Council was scared of mentioning ethnicity and confronting that there was “a race issue 

here.” 

The scale of the abuse in small towns; the total failures of the authorities due to fears of being 

seen as racist; and the close-knit groups of family, friends and work colleagues who 

deliberately preyed on girls from another community would still make these the worst race 

hate crimes in 21st-century in the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland. 

A 2020 study titled “Group Localized Child Sexual Exploitation Offenders: Who and Why?” 

showed that people of Muslim and especially Pakistani heritage were significantly over-

represented in group-based localized child sexual exploitation. What’s more, there’s plenty 

of evidence from prosecutions that the abusers chose their victims for racial reasons. They 

were “white girls” 

Despite prosecution after prosecution, there is still a complete unwillingness to have a 

conversation about this problem. The vicious reaction to Suella Braverman’s (accurate) 

comments reveal, this crisis will only worsen. The whole matter had hitherto been 

downplayed by the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland police and 

authorities for ‘political correctness’. 

    

 

REF: https://unherd.com/thepost/the-media-still-wont-speak-the-truth-about-grooming-gangs/ 
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